
We received the best score of any report, but we have a lot of room 
for improvement. See below for specific comments related to judge 
feedback.

Our power curve was much better than we anticipated, but the 
turbine performance was not spectacular. We received the lowest 
score for testing of any team at competition. More information on 
the competition turbine performance results is given in the 
"Competition Results Report.docx" and "S15 Competition Results 
Analysis.xlsx" files. -Shane Smith

It is clear that more testing and analysis 
information needs to be included in future 
reports. Part of this is time management 
and good design practices to allow 
sufficient testing before report 
submission, the rest is writing the report 
concisely enough to allow that much 
information and figures to be included in 
the page numbers allotted.  -Shane Smith

Q-Blade provides a handy table of the 
distribution of chord and twist of the blades. 
It also shows the loading along the blades in 
the normal and tangential directions. That 
data should have been included in our 
report. -Shane Smith

We scaled our diagrams to try and fit under the 
suggested page limit. We also omitted many drawings, 
especially blade specifications to allot more report 
space to the electrical component and testing 
segments of the report. Due to the limitations of our 
testing, we did not have prepared specifications or 
experimental power curves. Our successful test of our 
turbine came after the submission of this report. -
Shane Smith
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